From: Batelaan, Elise (NE) 
Sent: 22 September 2015 11:39
To: Planning
Subject: FAO Linda Griffiths - RE: 15/00352/DISC Partial Discharge of condition 31 of 10/00023/TWA.

Dear Linda,

 

We met with ERM back in May to discuss the findings of the above report. They presented us with a summary, and we did suggest a few things at that stage, although we did not have any issues with the methodology/findings. I’ve had a chance to look at the full report and it is consistent with the summary we saw earlier in the year.

 
I understand they are only applying to discharge the baseline monitoring element of the relevant conditions, and as such I believe it is  merely a case of ‘receiving’ the reports.

 
We have no objection to discharging the baseline reporting elements of the relevant conditions, as outlined in the cover letter.

 
Please let me know if you require a formal letter. I have provided a copy of this response to Oxford City Council also.

 
Kind Regards,

 
Elise Batelaan
Adviser

Sustainable Development and Regulation
Thames Valley Team

